DATE:  Wednesday, January 10, 2024
TO:  YMCA Competitive Basketball Coaches & Parents 
FROM:  YMCA Sports Department
REGARDING:  LAKE OTIS YMCA GAMES 

NEW YMCA BUILDING POLICY 
Effective January 1, 2024, The YMCA of Alaska requires all 
Non-members and visitors, including spectators for any YMCA events, to sign in at the front desk before entering the building.  Unattended children are not to be left alone in the building.  Children are required always to be accompanied by an adult.  All nonmembers/visitors’ restrooms are in the front of the building by the Member Services desk. We appreciate your assistance in keeping the YMCA a safe and enjoyable location for all.
 
